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News / Information
I was so sad to miss Friday’s Dress up day, I hear from Amy and Sal that the children looked amazing and were fantastic in my absence. Photos were taken, so I look forward to seeing them.
This week we will be looking at the life cycle of a frog, I was hoping to find some frog spawn in my pond but not this year, also I have looked in the school’s pond and not sure there are any there. If you have a pond at home with frog spawn, please could we see if we can have some brought into school. We aim to look at the pond on Friday, but anytime in the week would suit.
Last week we were really lucky to have a surprise session with our Year Six Special Friends, learning how to play the African drums. Apple class absolutely loved it and Joe and I were really impressed with their sense of rhythm and beat – all thanks to our weekly music lessons! I did take a video so will try and find a way to get it too you all.
Next week I am hoping to plan a day in Mike’s Meadow, with our Special friends to celebrate ‘International Day of Forests’ I will send out more details this week.
Teacher Awards
Philip and Rosa P
Apple Class Newsletter
Spring 2   	      11th March 2024
This week… 
One of my favourite books this week ‘The Bog Baby’ its all about a magical little creature found in a pond within a forest. I know the children are going to fall in love with this character and I have some nice activities planned around this book for Drawing Club.  
In maths we are looking at doubles, the children will learn that a double is two equal numbers or quantities. We will link this with prior learning on subitising and compositions of numbers up to 8.  
In art we will be looking at the artwork of Henri Rousseau, using real plants to evoke images of the jungle and forests. The children will be using our new paint pens and watercolour pencils to create beautiful paintings.  We will also be using my favourite techniques of printing to create spring meadows, but without the use of brushes!!
On Friday we will learning about the life cycle of a frog, using the story Tad.  We hope to visit the pond in school and use the Lapa area to record what we see.
Phonics
Phase 3 –This term we will be revisiting all Phase 3 phonemes, tricky words and decodable words – including double letters. Keep an eye out for the home learning sheet on the back of this newsletter, this will help support your child at home.
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